
Dear legislators, 

 

My name is Yosef Trachtenberg, zip code 97212. I've lived in Oregon for 2.5 years. I'm writing in support of bills LC17, 

LC18, LC19, and LC20. Police behavior in recent months has clearly shown that they must be restrained and held 

accountable, and these bills seem like a decent start. Please pass them and continue to work to transition Oregon away 

from the current model of policing and towards one where police are only used for violent threats that cannot be 

handled safely through deescalation. 


